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Kimberly-Clark To Webcast Its Participation In The 2017 Bernstein Strategic Decisions 
Conference 

DALLAS, May 18, 2017 /PRNewswire/ -- Kimberly-Clark Corporation (NYSE: KMB) will webcast its participation in the 2017 
Bernstein Strategic Decisions Conference at 2:00 p.m. CDT on Thursday, June 1.  Tom Falk, Chairman and CEO, and Mike 
Hsu, President and COO, will discuss the company's strategies for generating shareholder value and answer questions from 
conference attendees. 

A link to the broadcast will be provided through the Investors section of Kimberly-Clark's website at www.kimberly-
clark.com/investors. 

About Kimberly-Clark 

Kimberly-Clark and its well-known global brands are an indispensable part of life for people in more than 175 countries.  
Every day, nearly a quarter of the world's population trust K-C's brands and the solutions they provide to enhance their 
health, hygiene and well-being.  With brands such as Kleenex, Scott, Huggies, Pull-Ups, Kotex and Depend, Kimberly-Clark 
holds the No. 1 or No. 2 share position in 80 countries.  To keep up with the latest K-C news and to learn more about the 
company's 145-year history of innovation, visit www.kimberly-clark.com or follow us on Facebook or Twitter.  
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To view the original version on PR Newswire, visit:http://www.prnewswire.com/news-releases/kimberly-clark-to-webcast-its-
participation-in-the-2017-bernstein-strategic-decisions-conference-300459660.html 
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